Bepartment of Cducation
REGION Vil - CENTRAL VISAYAS
Schools Division Office of negros oriental

Office of the Schools Division e 1
Superintendent oo 0

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 117 , 8 2022

SUBMISSION OF VACCINATION CARDS DURING FACE TO FACE ACTIVITIES AS
REQUESTED BY THE CITY HEALTH OFFICE

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors/Division Coordinators
SGOD Personnel
Section Heads
Public Schaools District Supervisors/ District In-Charge
Elementary & Secondary School Heads
All Gthers Concerned

1. In reference with the written communication from the City Health Office of Dumaguete
City, requesting program owners of activities to submit a copy of the vaccination
cards/ Vaxcerts of facilitators and participants.

2. Anent this, all program owners with face to face activities are requested to submit a
soft copy of the Vaccination cards/Vaxcerts of both facilitators and participants, and
compile it in one (1) folder properly labeled with the title of the activity, and upload
the folder to the google drive link : bit.ly/3EMhBmg. (upload it to the folder on the
month of implementation)

3. For Technical Assistance you may contact Ms. Iryll through (035) 225-6180.

4. For the information, guidance, and strict compliance of all concerned.

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

SPPIMA-MKP-NLE/SGOD/ RAP/ imsm

Address:Kagawasan Avenue, Capitol Area, Daro, Dumaguete City
Telephone Nos.:{D35)225-2838 / 225-0667 / 422-7644
Emaii Address:negros.oriental@deped.gov.ph
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January 03,2021

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Negros Oriental

Dear Mr. PAULIN:

This is in relation to the letter request to conduct Learning and Development (L and D) Activities
within Dumaguete City dated last December 27,2021. In reference to the National IATF
GUIDELINES ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF ALERT LEVELS SYSTEM FOR COVID-19
RESPONSE IN PILOT areas dated Novembcer 18,2021, Scction 5.3.a states that, “The following
establishments, or activities, shall be allowed to operate, or be undertaken at a maximum of 50%
indoor venue capacity for fully vaccinated individuats and those below 1R years of age, even if
unvaccinated. Provided further, that all workers /employees of these establishments are fully
vaccinated against COVID-19 and minimum public health standards shall be strictly
maintained.”

In relation to this, may I respectfully request that the COVID-19 vaccination cards of the
facilitators and participants for the said activities be sent through soft copy via email :
chodgtertper@gmail.com/ chodumaguete(@gmail.com for validation purposes.

F

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Il/
b
MARIA SARAH B. TALLA, MD.
City Health Officer



